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Our next topic is: Spring

After half term we will be:

e Looking for signs of spring

e Hatching some chicks from an egg.

e Visiting our wildlife area.

e Taking part in more forest school activities

e Learning about Easter.

e Continuing with learning new phonemes in our
phonics sessions.

Check us out

We have had lots of fun learning about our topic
‘Winter' this term.

We have:

e Been on winter walks

e Exploring and investigating ice

e Started phonics and learnt the phonemes: t,
d,w, k.

e Went on a sensory trail - retelling stories.

e Learnt some moves in squiggle whilst you
wriggle.

¢ Learnt all about Chinese New Year, made
spring rolls, tasted traditional foods and
learnt about the different animals.

¢ Made Gingerbread biscuits

e Listened to familiar stories and retold them
using props and puppets.

Reminders

Preschool finishes on Friday 14™ February
for half term.

You can now book on to our February half
term holiday club. Please ask staff for a
request form.

Please return Story sacks by the start of
the following week, so we can allocate the
sack to the next child.

Please note any changes to your child's
hours/sessions - must be emailed in and 2-
month notice is needed.

We will be using the outdoor space on a
more frequent basis; please can you ensure
your child has full waterproofs/ wellies and
that they are named.

Special Notes

Have you seen our new playground? The
children have loved exploring the
zones. The racing track is a firm
favouritel

If you have any bikes/scooters that
you are no longer using at home then
we would love to recycle them in
preschool!

A huge well done to all of our new
children who have settled into

preschool incredibly well!




